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Manchester, NH, November 15, 2021 We at Moms For Liberty, Hillsborough, NH are working
to bring transparency and accountability to public schools by unifying, educating, and
empowering parents on their rights at all levels of government. We want to restore trust in the
public school system and are proud to be in one of the only states in the country to ban divisive
language in public schools. There is a system in our state designed to give parents recourse
against discriminatory practices. Parents do not have to work alone to make sure our children
have the best education available.

Moms for Liberty, Hillsborough, NH are offering an incentive to any individual who can provide
concrete evidence of a public school staff member violating HB2. We are asking our community
to bring concerns to us so that we can shine a light on bad practices. We will encourage any
recipients to make use of the funds to provide a reasonable alternative in collaboration with the
school. We look forward to working with the New Hampshire School Board Association and the
Commissioner of Education.

"As parents of school-aged children, our members have a record of supporting our teachers. We
have volunteered in classrooms, donated our time and offered supplies. We strive towards
having a public school system with full accountability and transparency," said Rachel Goldsmith,
Moms for Liberty - Hillsborough County, NH Chapter Chair.

In New Hampshire, the Prohibition on Teaching Discrimination makes it illegal to teach:

(a) That one's age, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, race, creed, color, marital status,
familial status, mental or physical disability, religion or national origin is inherently superior to
people of another age, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, race, creed, color, marital status,
familial status, mental or physical disability, religion, or national origin;
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(b) That an individual, by virtue of his or her age, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, race,
creed, color, marital status, familial status, mental or physical disability, religion, or national
origin, is inherently racist, sexist, or oppressive, whether consciously or unconsciously;

(c) That an individual should be discriminated against or receive adverse treatment solely or
partly because of his or her age, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, race, creed, color,
marital status, familial status, mental or physical disability, religion, or national origin; or

(d) That people of one age, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, race, creed, color, marital
status, familial status, mental or physical disability, religion, or national origin cannot and should
not attempt to treat others without regard to age, sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, race,
creed, color, marital status, familial status, mental or physical disability, religion, or national
origin.

In a case where no concrete evidence of illegal activity in public schools is presented by
February 15, 2022, we will direct all funds raised for this issue towards literacy programs for
low-income students in Hillsborough County. For more information, please contact Rachel
Goldsmith at (603) 685-4205



